
        

       

WED. NOV 4TH 

  COYOTES IN       

   NEWPORT!  

How to keep yourself and your pets safe 

The number of coyotes in Newport Beach has increased.  There are many 
factors contributing to why they have become more visible and brazen.   

We asked Supervisor Michelle Steel for help and she has brought three 
agencies together to address our concerns regarding this issue!  Come hear 
her, CA Fish & Wildlife and Newport Beach Animal Control.   

         SpeakUpNewport.com 
 

 
SUPERVISOR 

MICHELLE 

STEEL  

commission’s  

Pilot Program to 

address Coyote & 

Wildlife issue! 

 

Newport Beach, 

County of Orange 

and California Fish 

& Wildlife to 
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standardized 

policies and 
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Presentation 

 

Bring your Friends  

and Neighbors!  

 

[You Have Room 

for Another One 

Here!] 

 

SPEAK UP 

NEWPORT 

          Civic Center  
     Community Room 
  100 Civic Center Drive 
         949-224-2266 

5:30 - 6 PM -  Reception 

6:00 - 7 PM - Program 

 

 


